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  Port Of Los Angeles, 
                                Regarding the Wilmington Waterfront. Since the State of California’s 
economy is in trouble why would spending money that no one has be OK? They are laying off 
teachers left and right, doubling classrooms all over Los Angeles and Long Beach. Why is this 
Project OK? You have people in the City of Wilmington in Dire straits. Putting a park by the 
waterfront would just mean more homeless or Transients to relocate over there from elsewhere. 
This is an Industrial area, not made for pedestrians. The money that you have for this project 
should be used for better things. Or at least till the Economic state that we are in today is better. 
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